
July 31, 2019

Dear Lea Families,
       
        Congratulations on the completion of a successful fourth grade year! We 
are looking forward to working with you during the 2019-2020 school year as 
your child enters fifth grade. This year, your child will receive specialized 
instruction from both of our fifth grade team members. Students will remain 
with their designated homeroom teacher for their writing period.

English Language Arts and Science:

Hello! My name is Mrs. Coyne and I am the English Language Arts (ELA) and 
science teacher for Fifth Grade. This upcoming school year marks my eleventh 
year teaching at Lea and I am looking forward to yet another year of positive 
academic, social and emotional growth for all students.  This year we will work 
hard to shape students as critical thinkers and writers. I will also serve as your 
student’s homeroom teacher in Room 212. If you have any questions or would 
like to contact me please do so via email at LDeedmeyer@philasd.org.

Math and Social Studies:

Hello! I would like to take this time to welcome you back to Lea. My name is Ms. 
Green and I will be teaching fifth grade math and social studies classes. I have 
been teaching at Lea for the past 19 years and look forward to another 
successful year. I fully anticipate a year full of fun and excitement, for both you 
and your child(ren) as we watch them grow academically and socially.

Again, welcome to fifth grade! We can’t wait to meet you and are looking 
forward to a fantastic school year. Have a safe and fun summer and we will see 
you on September 3rd.

Educationally yours,

       Mrs. Coyne and Ms. Green
 

 



Math and Social Studies:

Hello! I would like to take this time to welcome you back to Lea. My name 
is Ms. Green and I will be teaching fifth grade science and social studies 
classes. I have been teaching at Lea for the past 19 years and look forward 
to another successful year. I fully anticipate a year full of fun and 
excitement, for both you and your child(ren) as we watch them grow 
academically and socially.

Again, welcome to fifth grade! We can’t wait to meet you and are looking 
forward to a fantastic school year. Have a safe and fun summer and we will 
see you on September 3rd.

Educationally yours,

      Mrs. Coyne and Ms. Green
 




